
 

    Friends of Fitzwaryn 
       are hosting an 
 

Easter Bingo Night 
on 

 

Friday 29th March 2019 
 

6.30pm for eyes down 7.00pm 
 

at 
 

Fitzwaryn School 
Denchworth Road, Wantage 

 

   Friends are in need of  
Donations of prizes with an Easter Theme  

such as Easter Eggs, Activity Packs, Plants. 
 If you are able to assist, please deliver donations  

to School by Monday 25th March 2019. 
 

Please also support by attending on the evening. 
This is a popular fun evening, children welcome. 

 
Funds raised to support the purchase of electronic equipment. 

 

All welcome 
Entrance on the door 

Refreshments available, Raffle 


